
Abbott Loop Community Council

DRAFT RESOLUTION 2023-4

Abbott Loop Community Council Resolution in Support of amending the 2024 CIP to move
forward budgeted planning and construction costs for Coventry Dr Area Storm Drain
Improvements by one year each.

WHEREAS, a presentation was made at the August 31st, 2023 meeting hosted on Zoom and in
person and a petition was emailed on September 27, 2023 to the Abbott Loop Community
Council Officers, regarding stormwater drainage issues in the Coventry Drive area that affect
multiple residences year-round with flooding hazards; and

WHEREAS, after communication with Anchorage Assembly members, it was noted that
supporting this prioritization of the Coventry Dr Area Storm Drain Improvements won't affect
ALCC's current priority list or be in any direct competition with the current selected priorities
ALCC submitted into the 2024 CIP because, the project is slated to be included in the CIP for
2025 and 2027.

WHEREAS, moving this project ahead by one year would sooner diminish the repeated flooding
and flood risks to the homeowners in the area and would directly eliminate continued flood
damage costs that have been borne by the Abbott Loop residents who reside on Coventry Dr for
about 50 years.

NOW, therefore Abbott Loop Community Council supports amending the 2024 CIP to include
the Coventry Dr. Area Storm Drain Improvements project in the 2024 CIP.

Mover:

Seconder:

Votes: Yes __ No __

Passed this 19th day of October, 2023.

______________________________________________ _________________________
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